
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jim Talens [mailto:jtalens@verizon.net]  
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2010 12:02 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Withdrawal request 
 
This morning I filed an STA extension request for facility ID 13072, K26IB, 
to keep it operational and serving the Juneau community.  It was assigned 
File No. BESTA-20100812AAA.   It should have been filed as a new STA under 
facility ID 184425, also for channel 26.  Facility ID 184426 represents a 
new CP application for the same facilities and station, and the new STA is 
to keep the station on the air providing service to the public.  So instead 
of an extension of STA for the old facility ID we are applying for a new STA 
under the new facility ID.  The fee was paid for the first application. 
 
The replacement new STA has now been filed, BSTA-20100812AAZ.  No new fee 
should be required. 
 
Please withdraw BESTA-20100812AAA. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jim Talens 
Counsel to GreenTV Corp. 
 
703.241.1144 
703.850.1600 (cell) 
 


